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In view of greater importance to be given to ‘financial assistance awareness’ to the students of MITS to pursue higher studies abroad, 

the Student Welfare Cell conducted a one day awareness program on 23/01/2018 in MITS campus at ME Seminar Hall. III and IV B. 

Tech students were invited in the first phase for the session. Dr. C. Yuvraj garu, Principal and Dr. Sremmanth Basu Garu, Dean- 

Administration inaugurated the session in the presence of speaker for the day Sri Hari Chandra Prasad garu, Assistant Social Welfare 

Officer, Madanapalle, Govt. of Andhra Pradesh.  

               Ms. D. Athar Samina Khan, Student Welfare Officer, MITS elaborated the purpose of the program. Since Higher education 

gained impetus in the present scenario of globalization, most of the students want to move abroad to pursue higher studies. 

Unfortunately, very few of them could afford to huge finance involved in the process. So, MITS has been giving ample importance to 

communicate students regarding invariable financial help from different organizations in private sector and assistance from the Govt. 

of Andhra Pradesh as well. The SWO invited the speaker to enrich students with various schemes available for them to avail those 

opportunities competently. He distributed pamphlets of various schemes available at GOVT and motivated the students to opt for 

higher education to grab handsome employment opportunities. 

               A Power Point presentation has been given by the SWO, regarding various schemes of scholarships available to students 

from different private sectors across the world. The students were told to keep a check on MITS website, for scholarship information 

at SWC scholarship portal in the form of series of circulars.  

               Dean-Administration inspired the audience to avail scholarship opportunities either abroad or in our country. He also 

communicated the students about the recent agreement between MITS and Taiwan GOVT for a collaborative research work in midst 

of scholarships provided by Taiwan Universities. The Principal conveyed good message to students, how important it is to take up 

higher education to build a bright career. He told, these kind of awareness programs would help students to know about financial 

opportunities for students. Scholarships in education sector are to be increased to meet growing importance for higher education, he 

added.  

               The SWC sincerely thank the Dean-Administration, the Principal and the Management for giving approval and financial 

support to organize the program successfully. Hopefully, students were enriched with sufficient knowledge to avail scholarship 

facilities from both Public and Private sectors to pursue higher education abroad.  
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